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March 20, 2000

TO: Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering Technology Laboratory

FROM: Jeffrey L. Zwiebel
Systems Development Staff Engineer
Wireless Access

SUBJECT: Request for Confidentiality for FCC ID JF69928RT

The Alcatel 9928RT certification application (FCC ID JF69928RT, confirmation number
EA96538) was initially submitted without documents that require confidentiality.  A cover letter
dated January 24, 2000 requested changes to Form 731 to indicate that confidentiality is not
requested.

Schematic diagrams for the 9928RT and associated equipment were submitted on March 20,
2000 as part of the application.  These documents contain information that is company
confidential, may contain information pursuant to non-disclosure agreements, and of value to
competitors.  This information is not normally released to the general public.

Pursuant to 47 CFR Part 0.459, Alcatel requests that all documents that are marked confidential
remain confidential after the grant of certification is made.   Please disregard the previous
confidentiality letter dated January 24, 2000 and change Form 731, item 8, to indicate that a
request for confidentiality is included in the application.


